To:

Roger Waldon

Director, Planning Department

Town of Chapel Hill

From:

Library Board of Trustees

**Evelyn Daniel** 

Bill Holton, Vice Chair

Leslie A. Johns

Paul Jones

Jessica Kem, Secretary Bob Schreiner, Chair Margaret Siefert

Margaret Siefert Virginia Young

Amanda Harper, Liaison, High Schools

JoAnn Kerrick, Liaison, Friends of the Library

Subject:

The Library Board's comments about a school site

Date:

May 19, 2004

At its May 17, 2004 meeting, the Library Board of Trustees considered the request for comments on potential school sites.

The Board decided not to make a recommendation.

c: Kathleen Thompson, Director, Chapel Hill Public Library